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From: John King
To: Dale Bickel
Subject: KKZY Licensed Operation Restored
Date: Thursday, February 05, 2015 2:11:24 PM


Dale,
 
The licensed operation for KKZY(FM), Facility ID No. 77087, Bemidji MN, has been restored, and
accordingly, operation under STA granted in FCC File No. BSTA-20141215ABO has been
discontinued.
 
Best wishes.
 
John
 
This e-mail is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). It may contain information that is confidential, is legally
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